
 
 

Golden State Water Begins $4.7 Million Pipe 

Replacement Project in the Hawthorne and Inglewood 
 
 

Golden State Water Company (Golden State Water) would 

like to thank our Hawthorne and Inglewood customers for 

their patience as crews work to complete a $4.7 million 

pipeline replacement project in your community. 

 

Project Overview: The project includes the installation of 

more than 3.3 miles (17,600 LF) of new PVC pipe, water 

services and fire hydrants to improve the distribution 

system and ensure Golden State Water can continue 

providing reliable water service to local customers. 

 

Timeline: June 19, 2018 – March 8, 2019 

 

Location:  New pipeline will be installed on Atkinson Ave., 

Chanera Ave., Ardath Ave. and Wilkie Ave. 

from 116th to 119th Street; Casimir Ave. from Imperial to 

119th Street; Purche Ave. from 118th Place to 119th 

Street; Daphne Ave. from 118th to 119th Street; Spinning 

Ave. from 115th Place to 119th Street; 115th Street from 

Casimir to Van Ness; 115th Place and 117th Street from 

Casimir to Spinning; 116th Street from Crenshaw to Van 

Ness; 118th Street from Casimir to Daphne; 118th Place 

from Casimir to Purche; Haas Ave., Daleside Ave., Cimarron Ave., Tarron Ave. off of 120th Street; 

120th Street from Van Ness to Wilton Place; Van Ness Ave. from 120th Street to the 105 Freeway; 

and Crenshaw Blvd. from 116th to 119th Street. 

 

Golden State Water appreciates the community’s patience as it completes this important project. 

Any questions or concerns should be directed to our friendly and knowledgeable 24-hour Customer 

Service Center at (800) 999-4033. A customer service representative will answer questions or 

arrange for direct correspondence with the project construction manager. 

 

Project Details: 
 

 The project will generally take place from Monday to Friday, excluding holidays, between the 

working hours of 8:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. (8:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. near schools) in the City of 

Hawthorne, and between the working hours of 8:30 a.m.-4 p.m. in the City of Inglewood.  

 While the project is underway, local residents may notice sections of roadway that appear 

unfinished. Once completed, Golden State Water will restore the road, placing permanent 

asphalt over the excavated areas. Final paving is estimated to commence at the beginning of 

February and be completed within four weeks. 

 Streets will remain open to traffic during the construction period, but minor delays should be 

expected during certain construction tasks, such as installing the main pipelines, services, 

and paving. Traffic and parking may be restricted and access to driveways may be 

temporarily limited for short durations of time. Traffic control will be implemented during the 

normal working hours. 

 Please expect an increased level of noise and traffic during the construction period. 

 

 Click here to view the construction notice for this project. 

http://www.gswater.com/southwest/download/Construction-Notice-25031849-20180615-Combined.pdf

